
 

The Town of Cutler Bay 
cordially invites you to the 

Franjo Road Roadway Improvements Project 
Public Information Session 

Date: Wednesday, May 29, 2024 
 

Time: 6:00 p.m. - 6:45 p.m. In-person presentation and virtual through Facebook Live 
6:45 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. In-person one-on-one 

 
Location: Town of Cutler Bay 

Town Center Council Chambers 
10720 Caribbean Boulevard, Suite 115 

 
Presenters: Town of Cutler Bay 

Stantec Consulting Services, Inc. 
 

Purpose: Public Information Session / Meet Town’s Project Team 

The Town is pleased to announce that the much-anticipated Franjo Road Roadway Improvements 
Project is tentatively scheduled to begin construction in June 2024. 

 
On Wednesday, May 29, 2024, from 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m., the public is invited to an Information 
Session offering an overview of the project scope and preliminary timelines. This project will 
positively impact public safety, enhance pedestrian mobility, improve function and flow transit, 
traffic calming and mitigate local flooding hazards as well as beautify the neighborhood with 
streetscape improvements. 

 
You may participate in person at the Cutler Bay Town Council Chambers, or virtually through 
Facebook live at facebook.com/townofcutlerbay. If you are unable to attend the meeting or would 

prefer to send us your feedback in writing, you may email 
it to aquintero@cutlerbay-fl.gov. 

The “open house” style session will provide affected 
homeowners the opportunity to better understand the 
project and discuss the construction process with the 
Town’s project Team on a “one‐on‐one” basis. 

 
We look forward to your attendance. For more 
information, please contact the Town’s Public Works 
Department at (305) 234‐4262 or email your comments to 
aquintero@cutlerbay‐fl.gov. 

 
Please see reverse side for additional 
project information 
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Franjo Road Roadway Improvement Project 

 
PROJECT FACTS: 

➢ Project limits: 

o from SW 184th Street to Old Cutler Road 
➢ Traffic Circles-Franjo Road at Gulfstream Road and Cutler Ridge Drive 
➢ Lane expansion from two to three lanes (including a center turn lane and dedicated 

turn lanes at key intersections) 
➢ New street lighting 
➢ New decorative bus shelters and bus pull-out bays 
➢ Drainage Improvements 
➢ Ensuring Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) compliance-new ADA ramps and 

complete ADA accessibility 
➢ New bicycle share lanes 

 
APPROXIMATE COST: $16,128,603.02 ($8,347,373.00 via Miami-Dade County Joint 
Participation Agreement) 

FUNDING SOURCE: Miami-Dade County Joint Participation Agreement, Town’s People’s 
Transportation Plan (PTP), the Town’s Stormwater Utility Funds, and American Rescue Plan 
Act (ARPA). 

 
TENTATIVE COMMENCEMENT: June 2024 

ESTIMATED TIME OF COMPLETION: June 2026 
 
PROJECT BACKGROUND: This project was identified in the Town of Cutler Bay Complete 
Streets Corridor Analysis Master Plan. The Town of Cutler Bay is primarily a pedestrian 
friendly community with a vast network of sidewalks. The goal of this project is to improve 
public safety, ease traffic congestion, enhance pedestrian mobility, improve function and flow 
of traffic and beautify the neighborhood with streetscape improvements. 

 
The project strives to improve public safety, enhance pedestrian mobility, and provide a 
healthier community. For additional questions/comments, please contact the Town’s Public 
Works Department at (305) 234‐4262 or email your comments to aquintero@cutlerbay‐fl.gov. 
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